
End of the School Day  

Parent Pickup Directions 

 

As we begin our new school year, we continue to navigate the roadblocks that 

COVID-19 has placed in front of us. We will continue to create safe scenarios for 

our students, families, and staff. We will be making changes to our Parent Pick-Up 

process this year in order to keep students distanced and families from having to 

enter the building.  
 

 As you enter from Boiling Springs Road, please pull into the bus loop area 

(along the curb at the front of the building).  

 A staff member will direct you into one of the two lanes. Please remain in 

your vehicle and your lane for the remainder of pick-up. 

 Have your student pick-up numbers (included in this mailing) clearly 

displayed on your front dashboard. If you have multiple children, please 

have each student pick-up number clearly displayed. 

 A staff member will enter your student pick-up number(s).  

 We will deliver your child(ren) to your vehicle.  

 For the safety of all, do not exit the loop until the staff member has directed 

you to do so.  
 

Only student pick-up numbers are displayed on the front of the card. On the back 

of each card is a label with the student name. If you have multiple children and one 

is absent, please do not display their student pick-up number that day. Please only 

display the number(s) of the child(ren) you are picking up.  
 

*One student pick-up number per child is enclosed. For your convenience, we will 

send home (via backpack) three additional numbers per child. Please distribute 

them to the people that may be picking up your child(ren). 

 


